
Town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 7pm on March 13th.  Board members 
present were Myron, Gary, Karen and Denise.  Along with Emery Heath, Steve Fleming, Chris Beadles 
and Gloria Brooks.

Agenda was approved as presented by Gary with a 2nd by Myron

Secretaries report was read and approved as read with Gary with a 2nd by Myron

Treasurer’s report beginning balance $94,976.80 with deposits of $216,791.37 and bills of $236,310.78 
leaving an ending balance of $74,457.39.  Gary made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report with a 
2nd by Myron.

Approved and paid bills

Myron made a motion to adjust the 2023 budget to reflect the $5,000 for the 2022 audit. Gary 2nd.

Supervisors Report

1. Myron received a call from Waste Management to make sure it was ok for them to be traveling 
on town roads during the road bands.

Roadwork-NA

Residence Concerns

1. Chris had some questions regarding the treasurer’s report.  Karen explained all the accounts.
2. Steve questioned how much we have spent on snow removal so far this year. Discussion was 

had it was estimated we were near 9500.00 so far.

Correspondence-NA

Old business-NA

New Business-

1. Gravel and grading bid will be advertised as they have been in the past and will be opened at the
April meeting.

Next meeting was set for April 10th.


